
Statement of Reasons  

NORTH SOMERSET COUNCIL 

(QUEENS ROAD, NAILSEA, NORTH SOMERSET) 

30 MPH SPEED LIMIT ORDER 2025 
 

North Somerset Council proposes to replace the 40mph speed limit on Queens 

Road, Nailsea with a 30 mph speed limit.  

 

The proposed speed limit seeks to reinforce people’s assessment of what is a safe 

speed to travel. It is designed to develop a safer environment within the road system, 

encourage greater pedestrian movements and more cycling, and to reduce the 

danger to persons and traffic using the road.  

 

 

Darren Gilbert 
Head of Highway Technical Services 
Place Directorate 
North Somerset Council  
Town Hall  
Walliscote Grove Road  
Weston-super-Mare  
BS23 1UJ 
 
Tel No. 01934 888 888 
Email: traffic.orders@n-somerset.gov.uk 

 

Dated: 13/01/2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 




